
October 7, 2019 

 

We are looking forward to Homecoming 2019 festivities this year. The weekend will conclude 

with our annual homecoming dance. For the safety of our students attending the dance, we 

have updated our procedures for the evening. Please review the following homecoming dance 

information.  

 

General information  

● Homecoming dance will be Saturday, October 19 from 7-10 PM.  

● Tickets must be presented at the door. No bags or outside food/beverages will be 

permitted in the dance.  

● This is a school function and students are expected to adhere to the code of conduct. 

 

Ticket sales 

● Tickets will go on sale during lunches starting Friday, October 11th and will end on 

Thursday, October 17th. Tickets may only be purchased during lunches and no tickets 

will be sold after 3:00 on Thursday, October 17th 

● Students attending CTC may purchase tickets from 7:15-7:30 AM or from 2:30-3:00 PM. 

CTC students may also purchase tickets Friday afternoon after their class meeting. 

● Tickets are $8 or $15 for a couple. Students must have fulfilled all obligations prior to 

purchasing tickets.  

● Students who are buying a ticket for a non-Penn Manor student must present a 

completed guest verification form at the time of purchase. 

 

Arriving and exiting the dance 

● Students driving to the dance must enter through Model Avenue and may park on or 

below the parking desk.  

● Students being dropped off must enter off Cottage Avenue and drive around the 

building. After being dropped off on the Central Complex sidewalk, vehicles should exit 

through Model Avenue. Space is limited.  

● Students leaving the dance prior to 10 PM must be picked up at Central Complex. 

● Students being picked up after the dance will exit out of the lower cafeteria doors. 

Parents should plan on parking in the bus lane to meet their child.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Main Office or your grade level administrator.   



 


